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LEARN  •  LEAD  •  SERVE

Please contact your child's special education resource teacher,
classroom teacher, or principal.

Deadline for registrations is June 25.

ASSDP (Online)

July 13 – July 23

The Summer ASSD Program is a 2 week online
opportunity for students grade 4 to 9 living with
Autism Spectrum Disorder to continue to build
social learning. The program focuses on
developing social competencies following The
Social Thinking and Me program by Michelle
Garcia-Winner. Parents must be present and
available during synchronized learning for this
program.

Transitions Program –
Mental Health and Wellbeing
(In Person)

August 16 – August 27

This morning or afternoon program is intended to
support students who are experiencing an
impact on their mental health and wellbeing
related to the anxiety of returning to school or
from being away from school for a prolonged
period. These students may find it beneficial to
acquire skill development in the areas of anxiety
management, mindfulness, prayer and self
regulation as a foundation to return to school. 

Transitions Program - Return to
School Skill Development Program 
(In Person)

August 16 – August 27

This morning or afternoon program is intended to
serve students who will require consistent and
explicit instruction to support their ability to return
to school safely. Students will learn new routines
and skills necessary based upon the guidelines
provided by Public Health. Students will practice
alternate skills such as hand washing, social
distancing and other practices to support a safe
transition back to the classroom environment.  

Continuity of Wellbeing (Virtual/Online)

July 12 – August 27

A team of Social Workers will be available
throughout the summer months to provide
support on an ongoing basis and to provide crisis
support for students who may be struggling.
This support is intended to support those
students engaged in summer learning, new
referrals and for those students currently being
served by the Social Work Team.  

Services will be provided at a distance by phone,
email or virtually as indicated by each individual
student. Services will not be in person at this
time but may transition as the plan for learning
changes over the summer months.


